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Why do we have 
Remembrance Day?

Every year, in November, we celebrate Remembrance Day. On this 
day we remember all of the people that have fought and died in all of 
the terrible wars.

Over 100 years ago in 1914 was 
the start of the First 
World War when many 
countries fought with 
each other. 



What is Remembrance Day?
4 years later on 11th November 1918, all of the countries 
finally agreed to stop fighting and the world became 
peaceful once again.

As a result, every year on 11th November we wear poppies to 
show that we remember all of the people that lost their lives 
during wars. 



Remembrance 2020
Remembrance Sunday is on 8th November. This 
year we celebrate 75 years since the end of war ll 
in Europe in 1945 and we will remember:
•The British and Commonwealth forces who fought 

in the war and the freedom their service and 
sacrifice gave us

•All the people who did not come home
•All the people who rebuilt the country after the 

war
•The people who help us today















How do we remember?
Many people wear poppies to remember the people 
who died.
Wreaths are laid beside war memorials by people. The 

Queen even lays a wreath in London to show that 
she is remembering the people who have died.  

Lots of places hold a 2 minute silence at 11:00am to 
think about people who died.





Why do we wear a poppy?

In World War 1, a lot of the 
fighting was done in countries 
called France and Belgium. Lots 
of things were destroyed; 
buildings, roads and trees all 
vanished.

The men were fighting in 
large fields, but as they 
fought, all the ground 
turned to mud, where no 
grass or plants grew.



Only 1 thing grew – poppies! When all the fighting had 
stopped these flowers grew all over the land that had been 
destroyed and made people happier. 
The poppies grew every year, and reminded people about 
the war. 
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